Report Cards

Report cards will be made available on Friday, April 1, 2022 by 12pm. Please check your
email for instructions on how to access your child's report card. If we do not have an updated or
correct email on file, you may not receive access to the report card and will need to contact us
directly for a copy. If you have any issues, please contact (902)479-4418.

Parent/Teacher Interviews

Parent Teacher conferences will be held April 7th, 2022 from 12:15pm-2:15pm via phone
calls and 6pm-8pm in-person meetings.

This term we will be offering our parent/teacher conferences in two ways. Teachers will be
available by phone during our afternoon sessions as well as in-person in the evening. Parents
will be required to book an appointment online for all afternoon times. During the evening
sessions, parents will need to book an appointment for all homeroom elementary teachers but
all specialists and junior high teachers will be available on a first come first serve basis in the
school gymnasium.

If you feel you will need more than the 10 minute allotted time, please email the classroom
teacher to arrange a different time to discuss your child. Also, if you are not able to see all
teachers you wish during the parent teacher conference sessions, please email the classroom
teacher to set up another time to discuss your child.

The following information is the link to book your parent teacher appointments. Please don’t
wait as they fill up quickly.

Afternoon Bookings via phone 12:15pm-2:15pm (all teachers)

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code/x9x9y

or



Evening Bookings via phone 6pm-8pm (elementary homeroom teachers only)

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code/7wxrc




Immunization Clinic

The second school based immunization clinic is coming up on April 12", This will be for grade 7
students as well as some grade 8 students. If you have any questions or concerns, please
contact:

Jennifer Turcot-Team Lead

Public Health Immunization Nurse
Health Protection/Public Health

7 Mellor Avenue Unit #5
Dartmouth,NS B3B OE8
Cell:902-221-7584
Fax:902-481-5803
Jennifer.turcot@nshealth.ca
www.nshealth.ca

Pizza

Weekly pizza orders are available on SchoolCash for the remainder of the school year. The last
day for pizza will be June 22, 2022. Please be sure to use the correct date when ordering.

Grade 8 Closing Ceremony

We are planning on a Grade 8 closing ceremony on June 24th, 2022. Parents are invited to join
this event that will occur during the morning in the school gymnasium. We are hoping to open it
up to all family members but will have to await public health protocols for further direction. The
ceremony will take place from 9:30am-11am.

Student Grade 5 to 7 Year End Assembly

A year end student assembly will occur on June 27th, 2022 in the morning. This will be a
student only event.

Ramadan

Many of our students and families will be practicing Ramadan starting this weekend. To
everyone that will be observing Ramadan, Ramadan Kareem! Our school will be supporting our
students during this time by sharing information, challenges and facts about Ramadan.
Students that will be participating will have a space during lunchtime to spend together apart
from students eating.



Important Dates

April 1 - Report Cards emailed out

April 7 - Parent Teacher Conference (no classes)
April 12 - Immunization Clinic

April 15 - Good Friday (no classes)

April 18 - Easter Monday (no classes)



